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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: March 24, 2014 

Re: Application Brought to the Alberta Utilities Commission 

On Friday, March 21, 2014, the Market Surveillance Administrator (“MSA”) brought an 
Application to the Alberta Utilities Commission (“Commission”) in support of the 
allegations set out in its Notice of Request for Hearing filed with the Commission on 
February 25, 2014.  The MSA’s Application and supporting materials have been filed 
under Commission Proceeding ID No. 3110.  The next step involves the Commission 
setting a process for this hearing. 

The February 25, 2014 Notice is available to be reviewed on the MSA website and is 
available on the Commission’s website.  The MSA’s Application and supporting 
materials are currently available on the Commission’s website.     

Yours truly, 

“Original Signed” 
 
Market Surveillance Administrator 
Per: Eeva White 

Legal Counsel, Secretary and FOIP Coordinator 
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